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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 035/21/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 14th May 2021


Further to your request for information dated 5th May 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. 
Your request and our response:
With regards to your Record of Processing Activity (RoPA) / Information Assets system mentioned in your 2018 report and praised by the ICO, link is here: 
https://ico.org.uk/media/action-weve-taken/audits-and-advisory-visits/2259551/betsi-cadwaladr-university-health-board-executive-summary-v-01.pdf.

I wanted to know if you are able to share the following information with me and if so:
1) Whether the system you built was built internally or if by an external contractor. 
The Health Boards Information Asset Register (IAR) was developed internally by Health Board staff. 
2) Could you provide us with their name so that we can contact them to work on our RoPA system too? 

The IAR is integrated into the Health Board’s Informatics Portal which provides wide-ranging functionality to a number of internal services and departments. The Portal has now outgrown its current platform, as well as the resource required to maintain and further develop. Therefore, work is actively underway exploring commercial based alternatives in the form of a suitable Content Management System. At present, the Portal is in use until an alternative can be procured, however it has not been developed for some considerable time and we have no plans to make it available for commercial use or other re-use. 


We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


